
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE CORNEIA CITY 
COMMISSION FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING WHETHER THE 
INTERSECTION OF MAPLE AND GRAND AVENUE SHALL BE MADE INTO A 
FOUR WAY BASED ON RECOMMENDATIONS FROM A TRAFFIC ENGINEER: 
 

The Cornelia City Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 

August 6, 2024, to determine whether the intersection of Grand Avenue 

and Maple Street shall be made into a Four Way Stop.  The Hearing will 

take place in the Cornelia Municipal Courtroom located at 181 Larkin 

Street at 6:00 PM. All interested parties are encouraged to attend the 

hearing and voice their opinion.  

 


